
 

 

TO ALL IAM & AW MEMBERS 
 

SERVISAIR - EDMONTON 
 

NEGOTIATIONS UPDATE 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
Dear Brothers & Sisters: 
 
Your Negotiations Committee met with the Company from November 5 
through November 9, 2012 to try and negotiate a new Collective Agreement. 
 
Your Committee was able to address some of the non-monetary Agenda 
items but unfortunately they were unable to come to an agreement with the 
Company on the monetary issues.  The parties had different views on the 
monetary items and since the parties were so far apart the IAM & AW has 
asked for the assistance of a federally appointed conciliator. 
 
The parties will reconvene in the early part of January 2013 to try and 
conclude Negotiations.  The Committee will be giving regular updates as 
new information becomes available. 
 
I would like to take the opportunity to thank the Membership for their 
solidarity and support during these difficult times. 
 
In Solidarity, 

 
Keith Aiken, General Chairperson 
Transportation District 140, IAM & AW 
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